From: Yvonne Miller

Sent: Thursday, April 7, 2022 11:21 AM

To: Rudy, Jo-Anne < Jo-Anne.Rudy@burlington.ca>

Subject: Fwd: Waterfront Hotel proposal.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Jo-Anne,

I sent this letter below on March 31st.

Could you please have it read at the meeting scheduled on April 12th, in particular note the entrance planned from Elizabeth St, which is constantly congested already with large deliveries to The Pearl Hotel, strech limo's, and the hundreds of cars to the Bridgewater Condo's.

Also note the many cars dropping the public off for access to the parkland.

I don't wish to be a delicate as long as these grevances will be heard in the decisions making process by the people involved.

Thank you sincerely,

Yvonne

----- Forwarded message -----

From: **Yvonne Miller**

Date: Thu., Mar. 31, 2022, 11:45 a.m. Subject: Waterfront Hotel proposal.

To: Douglas, Thomas < thomas.douglas@burlington.ca, < jo-anne.rudy@burlington.ca, Office of the

Mayor Mailbox < mayor@burlington.ca>

Hello Thomas.

I have written and sent notices of photos referring to the objections with respect to the height of proposed towers and podium aswell as the entrance from Elizabeth St to the proposed entrance of the new development which is next door to The Bridgewater and Pearl Hotel.

I live at and would be significantly compromised by the development proposed, aswell as many neighbor's, the public and tourists visiting our beautiful waterfront. Please have my voice heard at your next meeting to:

Change the entrance proposed for Elizabeth St.
Lower or take away the podiums.
Lower the height of both towers.
I send this with all due respect for everyone concerned.
Sincerely,
Yvonne Miller